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TO: Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Christopher Tillquist, representative to the Sustainability Council 
 
DATE: Wednesday, November 6th, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: October Sustainability Council meeting held November 6th, 2024 
 
Sadly, there was no sharing of “one green thing” at the beginning of the meeting. The primary 
focus of the meeting was a report on the potential consequences of TARC2025 for bus ridership 
in Louisville. TARC has insufficient funding from the city to maintain its current schedule, and 
choices must be made. Basically, TARC can either serve fewer potential riders more frequently 
but with fewer routes, or serve more potential riders with more routes but less frequent service. I 
encourage you to review the options on the website linked above. Unless additional funding is 
found, there will be an impact on UofL students, staff, and faculty. 


